
 

 
The Board of Directors of the American Friends of the Mauritshuis and Emilie Gordenker, Director of the
Mauritshuis, are pleased to invite you to a cocktail reception and talk by Laura Hartmann, former recipient of
our Fellowship and current Andrew W. Mellon Fellow at the Metropolitan Museum of Art, on Monday,
January 27, at 5pm at:

 
Otto Naumann Ltd

 22 East 80th Street
 New York, NY 10075

 
Please RSVP before January 20 to bria@ottonaumannltd.com or (212) 734-4443

click here if you wish to unsubscribe from our mailing list

http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/
mailto:bria@ottonaumannltd.com?subject=RSVP%20Monday,%20January%2027,%205pm

